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TO:		Public Housing Applicants/Residents

FROM:		Teressa Thompson-Davis, Executive Director

SUBJECT:	BED BUG INFORMATION

Over the past few years, communities all over the United States have been experiencing bed bug infestations. The media continues to report on these "unwanted visitors" in hotel and apartment communities nationwide. Due to the continued concern of bed bugs, we have created the enclosed flyer on how to prevent getting bed bugs and what to do if you think you have them. If you have any questions, please contact your Property Manager.
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